TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Office of the Superintendent

March 6, 1941

Dr. Forrest G. Allen
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Our K. U. alumni association in Tulsa is coming to life in quite
an encouraging way. At a meeting of several alumni last night

the president and secretary reported that they had recently
completed an up-to-date file of K. U. people in Tulsa which

shows 236 members of the alumni with their addresses and telephone

numbers. -

We are planning a meeting shortly in order to get together and
renew acquaintances and then plan to have another meeting about
the middle of May. We should like very much for you to be the
principal spesker at the May meeting. If you find it possible
to come, please tell me what evening would be most suitable for
you and we will try to arrange our schedule to suit your con-
venience. The committee and 1 personally, would appreciate it
if you can accept this invitation.

Congratulations on the success of your basketball team.
Sincerely yours,

gy

H, W, Gowans
superintendent of Schools

G:Db



